
Date:03.12.2014 

D.A.V. Public School, Nerul 

Invitation for ‘Kaleidoscope’, Exhibition of Projects of  

Senior Secondary Section 

Dear Parents, 
There shall be a Science and Commerce Exhibition on 6th December,2014 (Saturday) at 
the school from 10.00 a.m. to 12.00 noon displaying projects made by Sr. Secondary 
students. The projects made by the students are on various topics related to their 
subjects, especially on Science, Mathematics and Commerce. 
 
We cordially invite all the parents of Std. IX to Std. XII to visit the exhibition and thus 
while appreciating their efforts you shall also be able to encourage and motivate all the 
students for their valued efforts. 
 
In case you are coming in your own vehicle, park the vehicle inside the school 
playground. 
 
With Regards and Best Wishes, 
 
           
          Jose Kurian 
          PRINCIPAL 
 

 


